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NOTICE TO THE MEMBERSHIP

September 2012

Dear Homeowners,

Reef Gate West has begun a dryer vent cleaning project by contracting with John Miller’s company, South Pacific Construction. Each unit will have their vents completely cleaned of dryer lint from the machine to the exit vent outside their unit. This work has begun and will proceed over the next few months until completed. We will need access to each unit but it is not necessary that you or your renter be present for this work. We will notify you when this work will take place in your unit, and if you are not present, we will use the access key we have in our office safe to perform this cleaning. 

John Miller will also advise us if any of the washing machine water valves and/or hose lines should be changed out due to age, rusting, wear and tear. We will notify you in writing of his recommendations and highly recommend that you have this work done either by him or a licensed contractor to insure a water break/leak does not develop in the future. The cost for any recommended change outs will be for the Homeowner’s account. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.

REEF GATE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

TSG INDEPENDENT PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 949.481.0555

customerservice@tsgindependent.com
Onsite manager: Amy & Jim Flores 760-522-2478





